On Mon, Jul 14, 2025 at 3:20 PM Deb Reid < Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca > wrote:

Good afternoon Joe,

On behalf of the Niagara Police Service Board, I'm writing to acknowledge receipt of your request to appear as a delegation at the Police Service Board meeting on July 24, 2025, regarding the police tow rotation list.

This will confirm that you have been placed on the agenda to provide a presentation at the public meeting, which is scheduled for 9:30 am. The meeting will take place at the Niagara Regional Police Service Headquarters, Community Room, 5700 Valley Way, Niagara Falls. Please note that the Board's policy limits delegations to a maximum of 10 minutes.

Should you have any questions or require assistance with the process, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Kind regards, Deb



Deb Reid

Executive Director
Niagara Regional Police Service Board

<u>Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca</u>

5700 Valley Way, Niagara Falls, Ontario L2E 1X8

(905) 688-4111 Ext 1006022







From: Joe Vieira

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 9:56 AM **To:** Deb Reid < <u>Deb.Reid@niagarapolice.ca</u>>

Subject: Request to speak.

You don't often get email from niagaratow@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hi Deb.

I'd like to make my formal request to speak infront of the police services board this upcoming July 24 2025.

I'll be speaking as to why I think the rotation should be kept in control of the nrps and have zero involvement with the niagara towing alliance.

I'll also being speaking on the report that is coming out by inspector Dave. That of course is if it's on the agenda.

Thank you.

Joe Vieira
Regional towing
24 hour service
Regionaltowing.ca
Niagararegionaltowing.ca

https://www.youtube.com/@TowJoePodcast

Joe Vieira Regional Towing

Niagara Police Service Board Meeting July 24, 2025













